
 

 

July 14, 2022 

 

Bobby Davis  
Veterans Education & Training Division Director  
State Supervisor, State Approving Agency  
Georgia Department of Veterans Service  
2 MLK Jr. Drive SE  
Atlanta, GA 30334  
  
Dear Director Davis,   
  
I write today to request that the Georgia Department of Veterans Service fully and fairly consider 
Morris Brown College’s application to accept VA educational benefits from eligible student 
veterans and dependents. Earlier this year, Morris Brown College restored its accreditation with 
the Transnational Association of Christian Colleges and Schools (TRACS). Morris Brown 
College is the first Historically Black College and University to earn its accreditation back 
twenty years later.   
  
Morris Brown College applied last year to the Georgia Department of Veterans Service to be 
approved as an institution that can serve veterans and eligible persons who receive educational 
assistance from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. These financial aid programs are vital 
to ensuring more students will be able to attend and earn a degree at Morris Brown College.   
  
I ask that you fully and fairly consider Morris Brown College’s application for participation in 
the program and to brief my team on the status of the application. Thank you for your swift 
attention to this matter and for the work you do to support veterans in Georgia.   
  

Sincerely, 
  
 
  

___________________ 
                                                JON OSSOFF 
                                                United States Senator 

 
 


